
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, SW ., Room 7A—321
Washington, D.C. 20554

October 05, 2011

Attn: Salvatore Poli

Telephonics Corporation
815 Broad Hollow Rd

Farmingdale, NY 11735

DISMISSED—WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Salvatore Poli,

This refers to application, File No. 0425—EX—PL—2011, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested. This
application was dismissed due to a failure to respond to the Commission correspondence dated
September 1, 2011, requesting submitted FAA coordination information.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 15140

Sincerely,

James R. Burtle
Chiet
Experimental Licensing Branch




